
Impetus for AB 1775
� On April 28th, 2017, President 

Trump issued Executive Order 
13795, allowing for oil drilling in 
previously protected parts of the 
Outer Continental Shelf (OCS)

� On January 4th, 2018, the Trump 
administration announced a five 
year plan to open over 90% of the 
OCS for 47 new oil and gas leases, 
including 6 off of California’s coast  

� Increased drilling increases the risk 
of oil spills



Existing Leases, Platforms and 
Pipelines in State Waters



Proposed Lease Sales Under 
OCS Five Year Plan 



Components of AB 1775
� AB 1775 prohibits California State Lands Commission from 

providing new permits for additional oil and gas exploration

� AB 1775 prevents pipelines for new offshore oil drilling from 
extending into state waters



Goals of AB 1775
� AB 1775 will protect California’s 

coast from oil spills

� AB 1775 will protect the coastal 
economy, which generates $662 
billion in wages and $1.7 trillion 
in GDP

� AB 1775 will decrease our 
dependence on fossil fuels



Context
� California’s efforts to protect its coast from oil drilling have 

historically received bipartisan support

� For decades, the federal government has respected California’s 
policy to keep new drilling operations out of state and federal 
waters


